New York Yearly Meeting

2019 Request for Display Space

In order to make the best use of space for displays at Summer Sessions, you must reserve space in advance. Display space will be granted only if a person who is attending the sessions is willing to be responsible for setting it up, taking it down by Friday evening, and watching over it during the week.

The Sessions Committee will assign someone to allocate space for exhibits and displays. Sunday night, after registration, notes will be placed on the assigned table for each display. You will NOT have access to display space until Sunday night.
It is the New York Yearly Meeting policy that non-yearly meeting connected organizations need permission from the Sessions Committee to set up displays, and then only if space is available. If this applies to you we will forward your request to Melanie-Claire Mallison, the clerk of Sessions. 
Please email this form to the Display Coordinator, Martha Gurvich, margurvl@aol.com, with a copy to office@nyym.org.
Committee/Working Group Name:  
Committee clerk:  

Email address for committee clerk: 

How much table space would you like?

6 feet (one full table):

3 feet (shared half of a table):
Additional comments:
Requested by:  
